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Vitacress Salads Limited 
Lower Link Farm 
Lower Link 
St Mary Bourne 
Andover 
Hampshire 
SP11 6DB 
 

Date: 25 July 2024 

 

Dear Mrs Mathias-Collins 
 
Your environmental permitting application is duly made 
Application reference: P.5768/H/95/V001 
Operator: Vitacress Salads Limited 
Regulated facility: Lower Link Farm, Lower Link, St Mary Bourne, Andover, Hampshire, 
SP11 6DB. 
 
I’m writing to let you know that your application is duly made as of 24 July 2024. ‘Duly made’ 
means that we have the information we need to start determination. Determination is where 
we assess and make a decision on your application. 
 
From our initial checks, it’s likely that we’ll need to ask you for further information.  We’ll 
contact you about this and any other items during determination. We’ll explain what we 
need and how long you have to provide it. 
 
For further information on the permitting process, please see Environmental permitting 
guidance: Core guidance. 
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please email our Permitting Support Team: 
psc@environment-agency.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Senior Permitting Officer (Water Quality) 
 
 




